
HELICOPTER DEPLOYMENT  
 
 
 
 

Please be advised, the OPP helicopter is being re-
deployed to the area to assist with the search for Dylan 
Roote.  
 
Members of the OPP’s Emergency Response Team is 
working with Community Search Groups to attempt to 
locate Mr. Roote to help ensure his safety and wellbeing.  
 
Any sightings or information confirming his wellbeing 
would be beneficial and should be directed to 1-888-310-
1122. 
 
We request community members remain vigilant and 
report any information that may be of assistance. 
 
Appreciation in advance for your consideration.   
 
 
Thank you – Gerry  
 
Gerry Glover | Band Administrator   
Saugeen First Nation - #29  
Governance and Administration Building  

 


